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APRIL 2017 RESULTS – LAKE REEDY 

RETRACTION 
 
TALK ABOUT LACK OF COMMUNICATION!! 
 
Sorry guys.  As we said, we had a little lack of communication with the 
transition team, and our original April Newsletter had the Second and Third 
Place teams wrong.  So we are issuing a new, revised April Newsletter, with 
the correct winners!  Our apologies to the teams involved.  We’ll try to do 
better in the future! 
 
Revised letter: 
 
Lake Reedy was pretty good for most teams.  First Place went to Darryl Robey 
& Carl Carmichael, with 15.76 lbs..  Pretty good for old coots! 
 
Second Place went to Lonnie & Dave Simmonds, with 15.00 lbs.    They also 
brought in the Second Big Bass for the tournament, with a nice 6.86 pounder.  

Way to go, boys!   
 
Third Place was taken by Terry Nesbitt & Joey Touchstone, who had a total 
weight of 14.34 lbs.   New officers luck!  Of course, the fact they also had First 
Place Big Bass might have helped, with them bringing in a nice 7.25 lb bass!  
Nice job, guys.   
  
Congratulations to all these teams, and again, I’m sorry about being late.  I sure 
hope I got it right!  (obviously not) 
 
Don’t forget that we changed lakes for our next tournament, and also moved up 
the date, due to Memorial Day being the next week!  We will be going to Lake 
Toho on May 21st.   We will launch from Southport Park ramp, and will be 
fishing from Safe Light til 2 p.m.  Remember, safe light is earlier now, so get 
there early, OK? 
 
Have a good day! 

 
 

RON 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
Don’t forget to visit our website, www.lakewalespoboys.com and give 
us your input. 
 
Please take note of all the other events in the near future on our 
“Upcoming Tournament” page on our website.  

 
Our sponsors for 2017-2018 to date are:     
Subway Sandwich shops, Patton Tire, Bridgemasters, Grape 
Hammock, Bite Wave Outdoor Apparel, by E. P. Designs, Paye’s 
Trailer Sales, Action Signs, BG Products, McGuire Kia, ILE Yacht 
Club.        
  
 
 
2017-18 Club Officers & Contact Info: 
 
President – Austin Spurlock,  
 Mobile (863) ___-____  
Vice-President – Cody Wilson,  
 mobile (863) 241-9523 
Secretary/Treasurer – Joey Touchstone (863) 287-8173, 

Terry Nesbitt(863) 232-6897 
Tournament Director – Dalton Hangar 
 mobile (863) 241-8021 
Co-Tournament Director – Cole Wilson, 
 mobile tbd 
Public Relations Representative – Sonny Clements, 
 
 
Call if you have any questions.                   


